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Lewis & Clark College Class of 2012 5th Reunion: June 22-25, 2017  

 

Dear Friends: 

 

Our Freshman year Obama was elected as president, finals were cancelled by the 

snowpocalypse, and the Pioneer football team won their first game in four years. Can you 

believe how much our world has changed? Let’s all come together to reminisce, commiserate, 

and rejoice at our 5 year reunion on Palatine Hill at Alumni Weekend June 22nd to 25th, 2017. 

  

Whether the Tryon you enjoyed was based on morning hikes in the trees or $4 Long Island Ice 

Teas, Alumni Weekend will have something for everyone. This time instead of sneaking our 

alcohol into the Bon, they will actually be serving us champagne (though we might still need to 

sneak our fruit past Betty). 

  

We know you are achieving greatness around the world (or still working on it), and this is a great 

chance to come together and catch up on our adventures and recall memories from our 

formative years spent on the hill. Spread the word, mark your calendar, and get ready for a 

weekend back at L&C filled with delicious salmon, pub crawls (both sanctioned and otherwise), 

Artemis/Bacchus pick-up Frisbee, and a reunion show of your favorite campus bands to rival 

Sunburn. 

  

You may have already received a Facebook invite to the Class of 2012 group (you also may not 

be on Facebook hence the other forms of communication). This is a great place to post 

embarrassing and or meaningful pictures from your time at L&C.  

 

Registration opens in February, so save the date and start making plans! How often do you get 

to party in the dorms without an RA? If you have any questions, Andrew McPheeters, Senior 

Director of Alumni Relations, can be reached at mcpheete@lclark.edu or (503) 768 - 7936. You 

can also contact any of us as well!  

  

Let’s Bon again, 

 

Serena Ancheta, Alison Fankhauser, Jessica Clarke, Anne Gorman, Tim Howe, Jillian Johnson,  

Rebecca Langer, Renda Nazzal, Annalisa Peterson, Brandis Piper, Chloe Waterman 
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